
KCWI-TV, Des Moines, Iowa 
Facility ID 51502 

 
STA Extension Request 

 
 
 As previously reported, on August 18, 2021, KCWI-TV began experiencing intermittent 

outages and stabilized its operations on August 19, 2021, by reducing power to 50% and operating 

on a single cabinet1.  The station is ordering a replacement transmitter, but COVID-19 related 

supply chain issues have slowed progress.  The supplier believes the station can take delivery of 

the replacement transmitter in May 2022.   

TEGNA Broadcast Holdings, Inc., the licensee of KCWI-TV, requests an extension of its 

special temporary authority to continue operating with power reduced to 50% for an additional 

six-months. 

 

 
1 See,  LMS File Number 0000158241. 


